After a very positive meeting between the IHSA representatives and representatives from the United
States Bowling Congress, we feel we have established common ground over the use of the SMART Fund
and the IHSA Amateurism by-law. This issue will be further discussed at the regularly scheduled IHSA
Board meeting on Tuesday, October 11, 2011 and a press release will be posted following that meeting.

The IHSA and USBC strongly believe that the results of this meeting will be beneficial to all parties
involved and help start the IHSA boys and girls bowling seasons on a positive note.

The IHSA will have no further comment until after the IHSA Board of directors meeting on Tuesday the
11",



